October 2010

Dear Colleague,
 
We send best wishes to you in your efforts this year on behalf of children and we invite you to renew your membership to the North American Reggio Emilia Alliance for 2011. We ask for your support as we continue to develop NAREA as an organization where members can communicate with one another, share perspectives and experiences, and grow together in knowledge.
 
This year's member benefits include a subscription to Innovations in Early Education, 
an enriched NAREA website, a new CD/DVD of materials and experiences from 
contexts throughout North America, discounts at participating conferences and 
workshops as well as discounts on Innovations back issue CDs. 
One of NAREA’s goals is to strengthen professional relationships among members by facilitating collaboration and exchange. The NAREA website is one vehicle through which members can learn more about schools, centers and organizations in North America where educators are inspired by the experience and philosophy of the infant-toddler centers and preschools of Reggio Emilia. NAREA members are invited to submit information about their contexts on two different pages of the NAREA website: the Schools & Organizations Map page in the public section of the NAREA website and the Networks page in the Members Only Area. We strongly encourage NAREA members to take advantage of these opportunities to connect with colleagues throughout North America.

TO RENEW: Log onto the Renew Membership page of the Members Only Area of the NAREA website (www.reggioalliance.org).  The renewal period for 2011 begins October 1, 2010.  For additional information contact: Cheryl Rapaport, 770-552-0179, narea@mindspring.com
We invite you to the 2010 NAEYC Annual Conference in Anaheim, California in November. On Tuesday, November 2, NAREA and Reggio Children will collaborate with First Presbyterian Nursery School in Santa Monica in a professional development initiative that includes a visit to the school. On Wednesday, November 3, NAREA will sponsor a pre-conference session at the NAEYC conference. NAREA and Reggio Children will also be sharing a booth #1526 in the Exhibit Hall. Please log onto the NAREA home page for more information as it becomes available.

We look forward to your contribution as we together work to advance NAREA's vision, mission and goals.

 
Sincerely,
The NAREA Board
